
INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR

CLASS Vlllto Xll

PhysicalClasses

Dear Parents and Students,

New Year Greetings!

ln accordance with the directions from the Ministry of Education, the schoolwill open mandatory

physical classes for all the students of Vlll to Xll from Sunday, 9th January 2022'

Please note the following Points :-

All the students should be fully vaccinated and must submit the hard copy of the vaccination

certificate to the class teacher on Sunday, 9th January 2022'

Online / hybrid classes will not be held from Sunday, 9th Janua ry 2122for Vllt to Xll classes'

It is compulsory for all the students to wear identity card with the latest photograph fixed on it'

Wear grey school uniform on all the days.

Students must wear mask compulsorily at all times. Keep a sanitizer bottle and sanitize at regular

intervals.
6. Follow all the COVID 19 protocols.

7. Arrange Your own transport'
g. All the scheduled examinations will be held only physically in the school. No online mode. Revised

examination schedule will be released shortly.

9. For any queries, kindly mailto the respective Supervisors'

Warm regards,

h Verma
Principal
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